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Agreed Report 

The following is the agreed report from the Board of Management meeting on 26.09.2019 

 

1. The minutes of the previous meeting were read and signed. 

 

2. The child protection oversight report was read, discussed and signed off on by the chairperson and 

principal. 

 

3. The treasurers report was discussed, proposed and seconded. 

 

4. The principals report was read, discussed, proposed and seconded. 

 

 

5. The board approved the revised break times in school. Break now runs from 10.50 to 11:00 and lunch 

runs from 12.30 to 13:00. The board also approved allowing children 10minutes before going out to yard 

to eat their lunch, this is because we are a Green School and do not want litter on yard but also from a 

health and safety aspect children cannot be expected to eat while playing. These 10minutes are still 

considered contact time and teachers will read to their class or discuss SPHE topics such as healthy 

eating. 

 

6. After a number of setbacks along the way the two new classrooms have now been redesigned by the 

school architects. The redesign has been approved by the board of Management and the Department of 

Education. The redesign will now be submitted for planning permission to Wexford County Council. It 

is hoped that this will happen in mid October. 

 

 

7. The board approved the installation of a new school phone system, alarm/bell system. If enough money 

remains from the minor works grant new fire doors will be fitted to all classrooms. 

 

8. This was the final meeting of the current Board of Management. A new board will need to be in place 

before December 1
st
 2019. The current board members were thanked for all of their hard work, 

dedication and commitment to the school during their tenure. The process of appointing new parent 

nominees and new teacher nominees to the new board will begin soon. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


